

## **MYALI PRIMARY SCHOOL & KINDERGARTEN**

P. O. Box 81050, Mombasa.

Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mombasa Parents Club

19th March 2023,

Dear Parent/Guardian,

## RE: THANK YOU

Allow me humbly on behalf of The Nyali School take this opportunity to sincerely thank each one of you for taking your time out of your busy schedule to come and grace our Annual Prize Giving Day yesterday the 18<sup>th</sup> day of March 2023. It was really humbling to see close to 80% attendance.

Dear parents of the Nyali School, we value you and hold you highly in our hearts for the support you accord us any time you are called upon in making The Nyali School better every day. I beseech each one of you to continue with the same spirit as we even yearn for better things tomorrow.

We still believe that with your support, we shall soar to even greater heights as a school and as the Mombasa Parents Club fraternity. May our good and gracious God be with you in all your daily endeavors.

Have a blessed and wonderful short break with our champions. Kindly take note that we shall report back to school on Wednesday 22<sup>nd</sup> March 2023 at the usual time.

Kind Regards.

Yours faithfully,

For and on behalf of:

The Nyali School

Toney Ongugo

AG.PRINCIPAL

